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October 28, 2010

Sophia Chen
Secretary General
The Chinese Taipei Golf Association

Dear Sophia:

I would like to introduce you to the newest and most prestigious junior tournamenc on the world stage and to invite you to help us
select a participant to represent your Federation.

The Junior Invitational at Sage Valley Golf Club presented by Electrolux is ser for April 18-22, 2011. This unparalleled event will
provide a representative from your Federation with the opportunity to display his talent in front of an international gathering of
press, sponsors and college/university coaches, all with the means to strongly influence his fucure.

This is an invitation-only event, featuring the top ranked juniors in the world invited from the United States and from the leading
golf federations in the world. These 54 top-ranked players will be provided all travel expenses to and from Augusta, Georgia, as well
as accommodations, food and beverages and a professional Sage Valley caddie. In addition, they will have the opportunity to meet
Sage Valley members Lucas Glover and Jay Haas. Finally, the tournament champion will be awarded an invitation to be a contestant
in a Nationwide Tour cvent,

The Junior Invitational at Sage Valley will serve as a major fundraiser for The First Tee. The First Tee is an incredible organization
using golf to teach our young people valuable life lessons to help prepare them to be prosperous, successful adults.

We request that you provide us with the name, contact information and playing credentials of your top junior player for our
commirttee to review. After evaluation, we hope to include this outstanding athlete in our elite field in April.

Enclosed is a player package sneak peck book for the junior that you select, as well as a folder with information for his parent(s).

Sage Valley Golf Club has a world renowned reputation for golfat its finest. It will most definitely be extending this service and
sophistication to the junior tournament, demonstrating to this group the levels they can reach with hard work and perseverance.

One of our committee members will be following up with you to answer any of your questions, but please don't hesitate to reach
out to me for furcher discussion in the interim. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
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Fred Palmer
Invitations Committee Chair
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